
Design the 2025 Yearbook Cover! 
 
CALLING ALL ARTISTS! We need your creative flair to design the front and back covers of 
the 2025 Yearbook. 
 
Unleash your imagination for a chance to see your artwork immortalized alongside our 
2025 memories! The winning entry will also receive a prize. Don't miss this opportunity to 
leave your mark! 
 

Entries close Week 1 of Term 4 
- Friday 17 October 2025 
 
LOOKING FOR INSPIRATION?  
Previous yearbooks can be found in the College library or 
talk to your Arts teacher.  
Designs could be based on School Values; Respect, 
Commitment, Resilience, Curiosity; or 
Our Mosaic or Heart of our College – Highlights of 
individual parts of school or events that contribute to the 
vibrancy of the whole school community.  
Designs are completely flexible – it is up to you! 
 
SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS: 
 
We are looking for exciting designs – they can either be 
digital, hand drawn, painted or feature photos that best 
represent Belridge Secondary College.  
 
Orientation: Portrait  
 
Size A4 Front Cover must include: 
2025 Yearbook 
 
Size A4 Back Cover must include this text: 
Belridge Secondary College 
08 9408 8000 
Email: belridge.sc@education.wa.edu.au 
17 Gwendoline Drive, Beldon, WA 6027 
www.belridgecollege.wa.edu.au 
 

The rest is up to you! 
 
Entries to be handed in to front office or emailed to Mrs 
Harris by the closing date – thank you and good luck!  
 
E: nicola.harris@education.wa.edu.au 
 
MRS HARRIS - FRONT OFFICE 

http://www.belridgecollege.wa.edu.au/
mailto:nicola.harris@education.wa.edu.au

